
Forest School  

 Getting to know you.  

 

We had a great time returning to our wild area at school after the holidays.  The children are now in 

new groups with new adults supporting so our focus at the beginning of the session was getting to 

know one another.  We used our memories to remember all the important lessons that had already 

been learnt at Forest School and the children took great joy in telling me I was wrong when I 

demonstrated moving logs incorrectly or tried to touch the spikey plants with bare hands.  During 

this session the children shared with the group what their favourite activity at Forest School was and 

they had the opportunity to revisit these.  

Each group seemed to have a different focus, led by the children’s interests.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                              

  

 

 

We found Superworm !! Finding treasures and making a display 

Lighting mini fires using fire 

steels   

Making necklaces from 

autumn leaves 

Climbing trees and building 

dens.  


